
PSA approved on 9/16/24. Fully executed contract received on 9/23/24•
Meeting held at city hall on 9/24/24, 1:00 – 3:30

Attendees included Jason S, Brian H, and Tom Hadden with the city. Brad H & Eva M from 
Foth

○

Discussion focused on areas of potential growth south of the river○

Project scope discussed with city manager. Primarily focused on the logical  termini of 
potential corridors.

Grand Ave at the north for all potential alternatives. South limits will be Maffitt Lake 
Rd west of I-35 & Army Post Rd east of I-35.

▪

○

•

Little to no work completed•

09/27/2024
9:16 PM
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Met internally w/ Rob Kline who will be lead designer

Discussed current scope in PSA.○

Talked about logical termini for any alternatives developed.○

Will schedule an internal team kickoff meeting by the end of October.○

•

Little to no work was completed.•

10/11/2024
Monday, October 21, 2024 11:15 AM
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Responded to emails from Jason & Brian concerning the scope of our PSA and the elements of 
Preliminary Assessments and Feasibility Studies.

•

Little to no work was completed.•

10/18/2024
Monday, October 21, 2024 11:15 AM
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